

Strengthening families so that children can live safely and develop fully in their parents' care.

February 25, 2013

Action Transport Company Attn: Shannon Adams P.O. Box 1531 Medford, OR 97501-0115

Dear Shannon,

Although the holiday season has passed, the impact of your generosity on behalf of three FNC families, whom you were so kind to 'adopt' for Christmas, will continue for months to come.

The outpouring of kindness from you and your colleagues at Action Transport Company, through your donations of over \$1,500 worth of presents and gift cards to Sherm's and Food 4 Less, will not soon be forgotten. We can't begin to thank you enough for your generosity.

As you may know, most of "our" families live at or below the poverty level, so your donations literally and completely *made* their holidays. Their faces—especially those of the little ones—literally lit up when their Care Coordinators arrived with all of your gifts.

On behalf of these very deserving and thankful families, and the staff and Board of the Family Nurturing Center, I want to thank you again for joining us in our efforts to protect children and help them grow up safely in families who love and treasure them.

With kindest regards,

Mary-Curtis Gramley

Executive Director

cc: Kurt Heisser, Owner

Mary Certa Granley

Todd Clement, Owner

Please retain this letter as a receipt for your donation. IRS statutes require that you assign the value of this donation; please contact your tax consultant for information or advice. The Family Nurturing Center's tax identification number is: 16-1726574.